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Stars of the Week 

 3C Maya 

3K Jude 

4F Henry 

4T Ben 

WN Oliver 

5D Shayna 

5H Trudie 

5P Lewis 

6B Maddie 

6C Lily HK 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 11th January: Y6 to Crucial Crew Trip (pm) 

Friday 20th January: Poet visit (Matt Goodfellow) 

Week beginning 6th Feb: Children’s Mental Health Week 

Friday 10th February: Break Up  

Monday 20th February: Back to School 

Friday 10th March: Y4 trip to Chester 

Monday 13th March: Height and weight check for Y6 

Friday 31st March: End of term 

Monday 17th April: back to School 

8th May: Bank holiday 

Week beginning Tuesday 9th May: Y6 SATS week 

Welcome back and happy new year! 

It’s been lovely to see everyone again this week after our 

Christmas break. We hope you all had a wonderful time 

and are ready for the challenges of the new year. 

We have been busy talking about our resolutions and how 

we can help and support each other stay on track 

#supportandcare 

Friends of Moorlands 

FOM have started the new year with a bang and have lots 

of events planned for the new year! 

Details of our third Moorlands Motivator event have been 

sent out this week-this is a great way to shake off the cob-

webs and have some outdoor family time. 

Keep a look out for details coming soon about bonkers 

bingo, a disco and end of term donuts. 

Goodbye to Mrs Crewe 

Today we sadly say goodbye to Mrs Crewe who has 

been with us as a teaching assistant for 7 years. Not a 

day has gone by in those last seven years when we 

have not been in awe of the level of commitment and 

enthusiasm she has shown for her work and the level 

of dedication she has shown for our children and    

families. We are very sorry to see her go but wish her 

well in her exciting new venture. 

We look forward to welcoming Mrs Gorman on Mon-

day who will be working in lower school. 

This week we have also welcomed Mr MacKenzie (no 

relation to Mrs McKenzie!) who is working as a    

teaching assistant in lower school.  


